
Yes. 212 492 2503

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 4, 2013, at 11:28 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

From: Cheryl Stanton <cmseph94@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/4/2013 11:46:05 AM
Subject: Re: Items requested

Are you available for a call today?

From: Cheryl Stanton [mailto:cmseph94@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 6:10 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fw: Fwd: Items requested

Katherine,

Attached are (1) the maps showing the new Connection Points v. where they were
previously and (2) a Fact Sheet (I wanted to call it Myth/Fact but people were concerned 
about that).

Do you want to let me know your thoughts before I send it over to Lisa for her thoughts? 
I was trying to get this to Lisa tomorrow (that might be a little optimistic).

Also, we are going to do a resource guide for the senators that lists the UI Connection
Point(s) in each senator's district. That is going to take a little longer (another week or
so).

Hope you are hanging in there. Give me a call on my cell if you want to talk about this -­
917 968 8555

Cheryl
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